GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME

POST OFFICE BOX 47
YOUNTVILLE, CALIFORNIA 94599
(707) 944-2011



April 14, 1987

Mr. Howard A. Reeser, Mayor City of Sebastopol 7120 Bodega Avenue Sebastopol, California 95472

Dear Mr. Reeser:

We are very pleased that you have formed a citizen's advisory committee. Bill Cox, our Fisheries Biologist in Sonoma County, informed me of your activities and I am aware that he is working with you to protect the Laguna. I think the citizen's involvement will make a major difference in the preservation of the Laguna's natural resources.

In regard to the Carinalli easement purchase, the Wildlife Conservation Board and the Department of Fish and Game are working together to complete the transaction. We hope it will not be much longer.

If there is anything that you need for the citizen's advisory committee, feel free to call upon me or Bill Cox.

Sincerely,

Brian Hunter Regional Manager

Region 3

BH/ar